
Please share with your staff

Check your CEs
See where you stand with CEs and review them for accuracy before the end of
the year.

For those who attended Convention, your credits have now been uploaded
and can be found by following the in-person CE instructions below.

If you find any discrepancies, please call the OSCA office at (614) 229-5290 no
later than Thursday, Dec. 22, and we'll work with you to resolve them.

How to check your in-person CE credits:
1. Go to the home page of the OSCA website
2. Scroll down to the "MY PROFILE" section and and click "Manage
Profile"
3. Now scroll down to the "Content & Features" section
4. From there, click on the "Professional Development" icon
5. Set the search fields you need, click and your credits will load.

Tips for earning CEs in 2023

https://clinicalcompass.org/
https://www.chirofcu.org/
https://financialprofessionals.massmutual.com/us/oh/toledo/skylight-financial-group-toledo


District Meetings -- many host monthly meetings that offer CE
Check the OSCA website for new 2023 CE events - coming soon!
Complete a webinar - new content coming in 2023
Take board-mandated topics
Attend Convention 2023

Mark your calendar now --
CCSP program coming in

2023!

120 hours, May 2023-February 2024

You asked for more in-person, hands-on technique classes, and programs that
focused on treatment of the athlete. The OSCA is pleased to announce our
partnership with the University of Bridgeport to bring a 120 CCSP program to
Ohio!

This hybrid program will consist of eight in-person weekends and 24 hours of
online learning. Starting in May, you will be in-person for two weekends, and
then have the majority of the summer months off for the online hours. You start
back in the fall with in-person training. 

We'll be bringing the experts to Ohio so that you don't have to travel out of
state for the best, up-to-date training and information.

Other perks:
You will be eligible to sit for the CCSP upon completion of the course
Instructors include Dr. Timothy Ray and Dr. James Lehman
Creates a pathway for those wishing to work with concussed athletes
Hybrid class gives you the benefits of in-person, hands-on training with
the flexibility of some virtual learning hours
The 120-hour program will also be applicable for the Diplomate
credentials for either Sports Chiropractic and/or Chiropractic
Orthopedics/Neuromusculoskeletal Medicine

Also coming in 2023 - watch the OSCA website for updates!

Acupuncture - new program starting in the Fall of 2023. Dates will be
announced soon, so reach out to the OSCA to pre-register.

HIPAA Compliance - with Dr. Ty Talcott, "The Compliance Guy." Coming to
two Ohio locations the week of May 9-13.

https://www.oscachiro.org/page/26
https://chirobd.ohio.gov/ContinuingEducation/CERequirements.aspx


Just $22 each

Need a gift idea for your office?

​We've got you covered! OSCA t-shirts
are easy to give and fun to wear.

The two styles are shown here and
are unisex sizes S-XXL.

Order by noon on Monday, Dec. 19,
for Christmas delivery!

To order:
Call the OSCA office at (614)
229-5290. We'll take your order
details.
A flat $5.00 will be added for 2-
day shipping so your order will
arrive before Christmas.

Insurance Updates

Medicaid

​Next Generation Ohio Medicaid program

Over the past year, Ohio Department of Medicaid (ODM) has prepared for and
launched many components of the Next Generation Ohio Medicaid program.
The implementation has followed two key Next Generation commitments –
to focus on the individual and improve the provider experience.

To meet these commitments, on July 1, ODM implemented OhioRISE
(Resilience through Integrated Systems and Excellence) and on October 1,
implemented the Single Pharmacy Benefit Manager (SPBM) and Centralized
Credentialing for providers.

ODM's focus has been and continues to be on implementing new components
and improvements. They are committed to listening to members, providers and
managed care plan partners, and have taken a hands-on approach to
resolving implementation issues that have been experienced by providers.
Leading up to the next implementation, ODM has been actively seeking input



from stakeholders and conducting testing of all systems.

What does this mean for providers?
Based on the feedback ODM has received and their commitment to carefully
transitioning, ODM will not implement the new Next Generation managed care
plans and the full Ohio Medicaid Enterprise System (OMES) launch on
December 1.

The new lineup for implementation is as follows:
On February 1, 2023, ODM will launch the Next Generation managed
care plans and program requirements, including exciting improvements
that will support members in accessing the healthcare services and
supports they need. ODM will also implement the new Electronic Data
Interchange (EDI), increasing transparency and visibility of member care
and services.
Subsequently, ODM will fully launch OMES modules to provide
streamlined processes for claims, prior authorizations, and other
administrative tasks for providers.

Providers should continue conducting business as you do today on and
after December 1 – including the processes, procedures and systems used
today to submit claims, prior authorizations and complete other administrative
functions.

ODM will provide more information about the upcoming implementation for
members and providers in the coming weeks.

Please click to reach out to the Next Generation mailbox with questions.

Ongoing resources and training for Ohio Medicaid's transition

Visit the provider resource page through ODM to access resources, training,
and ensure you are up to speed with the Ohio Medicaid transition into their
new program.

Please click this link for the most up-to-date information:
Ohio Medicaid Managed Care

OSCA members will soon receive member access
to the Clinical Compass. The Clinical Compass
provides resources that are helpful in your practice
to support the work you do. 

Your membership will include access to research

mailto:ODMNextGen@medicaid.ohio.gov
mailto:ODMNextGen@medicaid.ohio.gov
https://managedcare.medicaid.ohio.gov/providers
https://managedcare.medicaid.ohio.gov/managed-care/centralized-credentialing?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery


summaries, clinical guidelines, and other resources. Be on the lookout for a
separate email which will provide information on how to set up your clinical
compass profile at no additional cost to you!

Correction -- On Target magazine
Dr. Cristopher Raymond, OSCA District Director of the Year, was incorrectly identified as
Dr. Christopher Banks in a Convention photo on page 17. We apologize for the error.

 ​  ​ CONTACT US

https://www.facebook.com/OSCAChiro
https://twitter.com/OSCA_Chiro
mailto:osca@oscachiro.org

